
 

 

Additional COVID-19 related supplies for Grammar School Students: Fall 2020 
Updated August 14, 2020 

ALL GRAMMAR SCHOOL STUDENTS SHOULD HAVE THE FOLLOWING ITEMS: 

Beach Towel (kept in school) 
All students in grades PK-6 should bring one beach towel (please NOT oversized) that can be 
easily rolled up and stored in their personal storage crate (provided by the school). Securing the 
rolled-up towel with a string elastic band is recommended.  

Umbrella (kept in school) Small and retractable to approx. 12” or less 

Rain Jacket/Rain Boots (kept at home, but brought to school during inclement weather) 

Cloth Face Masks: students should be wearing one to school each day and have at least one 
spare available in his/her backpack. It is recommended that each student have 5-7 masks that 
can be rotated and laundered daily. Even PK-1 students should have a mask available at all 
times.  

3 Dry Erase Markers (Blue or Black) if not already specified on grade level supply list 

Adequate 1-1 Technology: We are planning to begin school in person but recognize that we 
may have to pivot to remote learning at any time. If and when this happens school will continue 
on a regular schedule and therefore, it is highly recommended that all students have access to 
technology needed for remote learning. Unlike during the spring, we will not be able to cater 
schedules to avoid grade level conflicts for children sharing devices. It is highly suggested that 
parents invest in a tablet, Chromebook or computer that their student can use. Our remote 
learning platform will work equally as well on both Mac and PC. Many of our Grammar School 
families have reported being pleased with a set up for their younger students that includes an 
iPad with an attachable keyboard and Apple Pencil (not required)


